
 During the COVID-19 crisis, the Office 
of New York State Senator Monica R. 
Martinez is committed to keeping the 
community informed.
 The Executive Order 202, forced many 
businesses to close and required non-
essential workers to stay home to stop the 
spread of the virus and save lives. As 
essential workers, members of my team 
are working remotely to provide the same 
services to the residents of the Third 
Senatorial District. 
 We are all available via phone and email 
if residents need questions answered on 

the current crisis, and/or everyday 
inquiries residents of the district may have.
 New York State has taken measures to 
protect its residents by creating 
informational hotlines such as the 
COVID-19 hotline for pandemic related 
questions, an Emotional Support hotline, 
Consumer Protection hotline, to deter 
scams and price gouging and many more.
 We will continue to provide the best 
possible service and residents can call our 
office for assistance at 631-330-3356, visit 
o u r  w e b s i t e  a t  
https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/moni
ca-r-martinez or visit our FaceBook page 
at @SenatorMonicaRMartinez.
 The Third Senatorial District is diverse, 
unique, and strong and we are here for our 
neighbors.
 Please practice physical distancing 
whilst remaining socially connected 
through the use of technology to stay in 
touch with your friends and family. Please 
stay healthy and safe! As your Senator, I 
am here for you and your family.

* * *
 COVID-19 Hotline: 
 1-888-364-3065.
 Emotional Support Hotline: 
 1-844-863-9314.
 Consumer Protection Hotline:  
 1-800-697-1220.


